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February 23, 1984

Hector Garcia, MD
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

On behalf of The Rehabilitative Medicine Department at
Memorial Medical Center and the corporate office of T.P.T., Inc.,
we would like to congratulate you on receiving the Medal of Freedom.
We've known all along what an assetkyou've been to our department and
it is exciting to see you receive such national recognition. Again
congratulations.

Sincerely,

Caren dorneluis OTR
Occupational Therapy
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